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William J. Cairlit, Jr.
Fxecutive Vice hnub:u August 8, 1990

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NO. 50-446
SAFEGUARDS BUILDING OVERTEMPERATURE CONDITION
SDAR-CP-90-07 (INTERIM R"PORT)

Gentlemen:

On July 9, 1990, TU Electric orally notified Mr. A. T. Howell of the Region IV
staff of a deficiency involving the adequacy of ventilation systems in the
vicinity of the Main Steam Isolation Vaives. This condition was identified as
a result of exceeding the Unit 1 main steam penetration Technical
Specification temperature 1imit. For Unit 1, this issue was addressed by
Special Report No. SR-1-90-006-00, "Elevated Temperatures in Safeguards
Building Normal Areas,”™ submitted by TXX-9020%5, dated June 8, 1990. [rhis is
an interim repc~t (Unit 2) of a potentially reportable item under the
provisions of 10CFR50.55(e).

TU Electric is currently evaluating this deficiency in relation to the design
of Unit 2. The next report will be submitted no later than Octcber . 1990.

Sincerely,
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William J. Cahill, Jr.

~ Ul ./,*/
oy: BT 08 &) Wo ks
Roger D. Walker
Manager, Nuclear Licensing

CBC/che

¢ - Mr, R. D, Martin, Region 1V
Resident Inspectors, CPSES (3)
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